
Press Releases: Deputy Secretary of
State Sullivan to Host Reception
Supporting the Minnesota-USA 2023 Expo
Bid

Notice to the Press

Washington, DC
October 25, 2017

Deputy Secretary of State, John Sullivan, will address representatives from
the diplomatic corps at a reception in support of the United States’ bid to
host the 2023 World’s Fair on Thursday, October 26, 2017 at 4:30 pm. Mark
Ritchie, President and Chief Executive Officer of the Minnesota World’s Fair
Bid Committee, will also deliver short remarks. This event will take place at
the U.S. Diplomacy Center Pavilion on the 21st Street side of the U.S.
Department of State.

The United States is one of three countries competing to host the 2022/2023
World’s Fair. Minnesota’s proposed three-month specialized exposition would
take place between May and August 2023 under the banner “Healthy People,
Healthy Planet” with a focus on health, wellness, and medical technology. The
member states of the Bureau of International Expositions, an international
organization based in Paris, will select the host city during its General
Assembly on November 15. The United States is once again a member of the
Bureau of International Expositions following the passage of legislation
signed by President Trump on May 8, 2017 (P.L. 115-32).

The event is open to the press. Pre-set time for cameras is 3:30 pm from the
21st Street entrance. Final access time for writers and stills is 3:45 pm
from the 21st Street entrance.

Media representatives may attend this event upon presentation of one of the
following: (1) a U.S. Government-issued photo media credential (e.g.,
Department of State, White House, Congress, Department of Defense or Foreign
Press Center), or (2) an official photo identification card issued by their
news organization, or (3) a letter from their employer on official letterhead
verifying their current employment as a journalist.

Additionally, they must present an official government photo identification
card (i.e., U.S. driver’s license or passport).
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For further information on the United States’ bid to host the 2023 Expo
please visit http://expo2023.info/ or @Expo_2023 on Twitter. For more
information about the October 26 event, or on the possibility of covering the
November 15 vote in Paris, please contact the State Department’s Office of
Press Relations, 202-647-2492.

The Office of Website Management, Bureau of Public Affairs, manages this site
as a portal for information from the U.S. State Department.
External links to other Internet sites should not be construed as an
endorsement of the views or privacy policies contained therein.
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